SOUTH SHORE REGIONAL LIBRARY GENERAL MEETING, JANUARY 18, 2021, NOON
The South Shore Regional Library Board administers South Shore Public Libraries.

South Shore Public Libraries celebrate reading, discovering, learning and sharing.
Present:

Mr. Patrick Hirtle, Chair


Ms. Cindy Bruhm, Vice-chair


Councillor Tina Connors


Councillor Michelle Greek

Councillor Stacey Colwell

Ms. Marie Hogan Loker


Ms. Christina Pottie, Staff



Mr. Jeff Mercer, Staff




Mr. Troy Myers, Secretary/Treasurer



Ms. Lynn Robart, Recorder

Regrets from:  Mr. Tom Sheppard, Ms. Wilma Stewart-White, Dr. David Brattston, Mr. Bill Kowalski and Mr. Mark Taylor.
Motion: 



“THAT the South Shore Regional Library Board accept the minutes





of the November 16, 2021 as circulated.”
GREEK/Bruhm


All in favour. Motion carried.
LBANS Report 
Christina reported that LBANS has scheduled an Annual General Meeting on February 10, 2021. SSRL has no LBANS representative at this time. Patrick Hirtle said this will be kept as an agenda item until the position is filled. 
STAFF ASSOCIATION REPORT – No report
2nd QUARTER VEHICLE REPORT July – September 2020
The 2nd Quarter Vehicle Report was circulated to Board with agenda.  Troy reported that maintenance cost is running a little high due to the age of the vehicle.  Dave keeps on top of any issues regarding the maintenance of the mobile. 
A quick update on the new mobile library.   Photos of the build have been received and will be circulated to the Board.  Plans are still for the new mobile to arrive this spring.  
DIVERSITY TRAINING FOR LIBRARY BOARDS
An email was sent to all Board Members in December regarding upcoming diversity training being held online the first week of February.  Troy encouraged as many members as possible to take part.
3rd QUARTER SPENDING REPORT
The third Quarter Spending Report was circulated with notice of meeting. Troy reviewed the 3rd Quarter Spending Report.

Salaries are running at par and including summer/fall student positions and is reflected in grants. 
Acquisition of library materials is under spent but that will right itself by year end.
Motion:  



“THAT the Finance Committee recommended the

3rd Quarter Spending Report 2020-21 to the Board as presented“

COLWELL/Greek


All in favour.  Motion carried.
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NEXT MEETING     
The next regular meeting will be Monday, March 22, 2020 at 12 noon at the Margaret Hennigar Public Library or via conference call.

ADJOURNMENT

Stacey Colwell moved the meeting adjourned; Cindy Bruhm seconded.  
